
      

 

         Roma, 8.05.2013 

 

 

Dear Editor, 

We did read and revise our manuscript by two of our employees, one a native English 

speaker (Dr. Raffaella Aragon), the other has lived for several years in England. 

We therefore believe that the language of our manuscript has reached  Grade A. 

 

 

Dr. Maria Elena Riccioni                                      

    Dr. Riccardo Urgesi 

 

 

 


